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The Play
In this play an hour takes us inside the heads of Asha,
Kalpana and Bina as they pit themselves against their
torturer, Zafar, who has the power to decide their fate in the
jail. Eventually Asha will be placed in a gas chamber. Asha’s
resistance and ability to turn the tables on her torturer
provide one of the most compelling stories. The central
question of the play relates to what someone should sacrifice
for their relationships, dignity and political affiliation.
Asha’s story is a searing tale of survival as she, along with
her fellow prisoners, struggles to hold onto her
disintegrating sense of self.
Director’s Note
Mrityu Ghar is an adaptation of Dea Loher’s first play Olga’s
Room (published in 1992). Dea Loher is one of the most
celebrated playwrights of Germany today. Special thanks to
Shameem Chawdhury for a fluid translation. I would like to
acknowledge the contribution of Atik Rahman for accepting the
offer to adapt Olga’s Room into a new play.
The Director
Mukul Ahmed grew up in Bangladesh and was taught at home till
the age of 10 by his mother. His early memory is filled with
ritual festivals, open-air music concerts, chaotic street
markets, tropical calamity and community living. The dual

heritage and displacement help him being unreasonably
optimistic and rationally helpless, someone with love for
classics and modernism, rebellion and discipline. He likes to
explore the role of arts and imagination in creating new
connections between people and the community in order to
strengthen participation in community life. In 2007 he
completed the Birkbeck MFA Theatre Directing programme. He has
since directed a series of classics, new writing and play
readings. Mukul has Staff Directed at the National Theatre,
England. He is a fellow of the Royal Society of Arts, UK.
The Playwright
Atik Rahman is a theatre practitioner (performer, script
writer and light designer) based in Bangladesh. He completed
B.A. (Hons.) and M.A. in Theatre from the Department of
Theatre, University of Dhaka, Bangladesh. He has participated
in numerous national and international theatre festivals in
Bangladesh, India and the UK as actor, designer and musician.
He is currently working as a script writer, performer and
light designer for Mukul and Ghetto Tigers (Bangladesh), and
is also a freelance theatre worker and a performer for
‘theatreX’ in Bangladesh.
The Group
Mukul and Ghetto Tigers is a UK and Bangladesh based theatre
company that offers story, relationship and entertainment to
the regular and non-theatre going audience. We take genuine
interest in new writing and world classics. MGT is a platform
for emerging talents. Our aim is to mentor and nurture the new
comers and offer them the opportunity to excel in their
respective fields. Our mantra is re-imagination, innovation
and collaboration. We aim to develop a community-oriented,
quality training service in a fun and safe environment by
staff committed to continuously developing their skills. We
also strive to create new audiences of performing arts from
non-theatre going and disadvantaged communities.
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